
Annual Town Meeting 
of the Electors of

the Town of Sumner
April 16, 2019, 7:00 p.m.

The Annual Town Meeting  was called to order by Town Board Chairperson Steve Palmquist.  
Electors present were board members Kevin Crotteau and Steve Becker, and Clerk Sandra 
Tomczak.  

Town officers were sworn in.

The 2018 Annual meeting minutes were read.  The Financial Report was presented in printed 
form with verbal comment from the Clerk.  

The date of the 2020 Annual Town Meeting will remain the 3rd Tuesday in April.  Meeting 
adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sandra Tomczak, Clerk

Filed April 17, 2019


